
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
3rd January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please accept my sincere apologies for the lateness of this email but following a 
communication from staff late this afternoon a significant number of staff have 
followed union advice and are not attending work to support full classes at 
Oakwood. The trustees have taken the difficult decision to close the school to all 
pupils on Monday 4th January but aim to re-open on Tuesday 5th January to children 
of key workers and vulnerable children. 
 
On Monday 4th January please email – oakwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk if you 
require a place for your child if you are a key worker. 
 
Once again sincere apologies for the short notice and we hope that we are able to 
review this situation at the earliest opportunity. 
 
 
 
Jackie Sparrow 
Head of School 
Oakwood Primary Academy  
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